
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT! 
The LAX Security Badge Office will be OPEN from 7AM to 12PM           

SATURDAY, May 4, 2024. 

A Special Detail has been scheduled for Terminal ID Card Holders to be processed 
for:

1. Fingerprinting (new, or re-fingerprint)
2. Badging (new or renewal)
3. Damaged badge replacement
4. Add icons on current badge (all training requirements must be completed

and documents submitted for verification).

Applicants are required to have the following: 

1. Completed application (Re-Badge, Terminal ID, Fingerprint - signed 
by your Authorized Signer).

2. Original I9 documents with copies (valid government issued photo 
ID/eligibility document).

3. Proof of completion certificate of appropriate training.

Please be reminded that US Customs office WILL NOT be 
open Saturday.  Please ensure that you visit the Customs 

office, if you require a Customs seal by 3:45pm Friday. 

Professionally, 

Frances E. Bellot 
General Manager, Security Credentials Section 

5.1.24 




